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1) What is the anticipated system conversion/new contract start date? 

After the evaluation process and the required approvals have been obtained it is expected that the anticipated start date for the contract will be late 2014.
2) When is the anticipated contract award date? See question #1
3) When are the vendor questions due? 

Questions should be submitted as soon as possible to allow for sufficient research and response.  Please refer to section 1.5 of the RFP
4) We would like to understand the exact method of proposal scoring used in the last EBT proposal cycle in as much detail as possible.
This RFP as well as the pricing structure has changed and the evaluation criteria and procedures will be in accordance with this RFP. The prior RFP is not relevant.

5) I had initially thought the US Virgin Islands were going to be included in Maryland’s contract for WIC EBT, but I do not see them mentioned in this RFP. Does that sound familiar to you? Can you provide any insight into this?

WIC is being administered by DHMH and not DHR. DHR does not have any information at this time on a WIC EBT RFP and has never released EBT to include the WIC program.
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